
 
CHILD AND FAMILY WORKER  
 
Fulbourn Primary School, Cambridge 
 
Salary:  NJC Scale points 7 – 11 (£20,092 - £21,748 pro rata) 
 
20 hours per week (to be worked over four days), term time only 
 
This is a temporary appointment until 31st August 2022 
 
We are pleased to be advertising the role of Child and Family Worker at Fulbourn Primary School. 
 
The Child and Family Worker will support children and their families, reducing barriers to learning and, 
together with staff, will provide additional support for pupils. 
 
If you have previous experience of working with children and their families, the ability to work as part of 
a team and on your own initiative and the ability to set up and delivery family support programmes and 
group work, then we would like to hear from you! 
 
Our school is full of committed and friendly staff as well as delightful, thoughtful children. We can 
provide a busy and engaging working environment in a school with high standards. 
 
Please contact Jo Bouttell in the school office via email: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk to request an 
application pack and/or to arrange a visit.  Details are also available on our website at 
https://www.fulbournprimaryschool.co.uk/vacancies/ 
 
If you have any initial questions feel free to contact the Headteachers, Claire and Beci via email: 
head@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk .  
 
The application deadline is 12 noon on Monday 5th July 2021. 
 
Fulbourn primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Appointment to this post will be 

subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure. 


